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abine Bank Channel Obstruction
Pipeline Removal Operations and Impacts t6
Sabine-Neches Waterway — Update 4 and Final

The pipeline removal operations at Sabine Bank Channel as described in MSIB’s 21, 23, 26, and
27-22, have been suspended. No further channel obstructions are planned for the immediate
future. If and when pipeline removal operations are resumed, we will issue an MSIB in advance of
any channel obstruction.

Thank you to those that p\articipated in this morning’s PCT call to relay their needs and concerns.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at htip;//homeport.usco.mil
and the VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/, If you have any questions
regarding this notice, please call Vessel Traffic Service Port Arthur at (409) 719-5070 (24-hours).
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